

$oldsymbol{JJIF}$ Ju-Jitsu International Federation

JJIF Registered Office: c/o Linus Bruhin, Leutschenstrasse 9, CH 8807 Freienbach, Switzerland JJIF Headquarter: P.O. Box 110006, Abu Dhabi, UAE (Capital Tower, ADNEC Area,) mail@jjif.org

REF No.: JJIF-NF20230818

18th August 2023

To: All JJIF national federations/athletes/coaches

SUBJECT: Equipment from the company Matsuru B.V. banned by JJIF

Dear friends of Ju-Jitsu

Respectful greetings from the president of the Ju-Jitsu International Federation (JJIF).

With this, JJIF announces that all equipment from the company **Matsuru** is banned from all JJIF events.

This means that athletes are not allowed to use equipment from the company Matsuru during competition, especially on the field of play.

Please be aware that this decision comes into force immediately and will be valid in Kazakhstan's Youth World Championship 2023.

We regret the short notice and that such a decision was necessary.

Best regards

Panagiotis Theodoropoulos
President

Ju-Jitsu International Federation (JJIF)

Ju-Jitsu International Federation is a proud Member of:













1